
 

 

  

 

Ref. AP.0006 / 63 
March 31, 2020 
 

 
Subject       :    Notification on Cancellation on April 13 - 15, 2020 (Songkran Festival) 
To               :    President 
                        The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
                

Pursuant to the Cabinet resolution on March 17, 2020 to postpone the annual public holiday during 
April 13 - 15, 2020 in order to reduce the chance of the spread of the 2019 coronavirus (“COVID-19”) and 
prevent the epidemic in the country. 

 
Amarin Printing and Publishing Company Limited (“AMARIN”) considered appropriate to amend 

AMARIN’s holidays for the year 2020 by cancelling the holiday on April 13 - 15, 2020 (Songkran Festival) and 
will assign substitute holidays in the next opportunity. 

 
Please be informed according. 
 
 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 

(Mrs  Rarin  Utakapan Punjarungroj) 
   Group  Chief  Executive  Officer 


